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Engage 161 Newsletter Update

Excitedly, as an informational item for the BOE and for our audience, SHSD161 has 
developed a community newsletter called Engage161. The newsletter will be mailed home 
twice a year, once in the Fall, around October, and also in the Spring, around May/June. Our 
inaugural issue is with the printer now, with final edits being made, printing about to take 
place, and mailing to our homes and businesses within the next few weeks. We hope the 
Engage161 newsletter is informative, and something that will help communicate the 161 
story, a story about how well our students are doing, the health of our school system, and 
much more. 


